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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in strong support for the Abortion Law Reform (Woman’s Right to 
Choose) Amendment Bill 2016. It is time that Queensland joins the rest of 
Australia and decriminalises abortion. The current laws are archaic, unclear and 
create a two-tiered system in which disadvantaged women, such as working class,
 rural and regional, or culturally and linguistically diverse, have extremely limited 
access to this vital medical procedure.

Regards

Joshua Nicholas
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